
25th April 2022

Dear Parent(s)/Guardians(s)

As advised at the Transition Year Information Meeting, next year’s Transition Year students
will be visiting Carlingford Adventure Centre in County Louth from Wednesday 5 th October to
Friday 7th October 2022 inclusive.

This trip is a highly enjoyable one. Students take part in a wide variety of outdoor activities
that focus on promoting communication, leadership and team building skills. It is a wonderful
opportunity for the girls to get to know each other and to forge bonds with other students at
the beginning of their Transition Year. The trip plays a key role in setting a positive tone for a
year of personal challenge, adventure and social development.

The cost of the trip is €240, which includes meals, accommodation, bedding, all activities and
transport costs from and back to the school. Activities include rock-climbing, abseiling,
kayaking, hill-walking, canoeing, laser tag and zip-lining. Students do a morning and
afternoon activity each day in the outdoors, in addition to a team building event each evening.

As it is necessary for us to secure our booking with Carlingford Adventure Centre, I would be
grateful if you could arrange to pay the deposit of €100 by Wednesday, 11th May 2022. This
can be done through Easy Payments Plus on our school website at www.olschool.ie.
Alternatively, cheques may be made payable to Our Lady’s School and handed in to Reception
in an envelope with your daughter’s name, class and ‘Carlingford’ written on the front.

Should you have any queries regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

____________________________
Lyndsey Phelan
Transition Year Coordinator


